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Concerning the satellite DH-Sat, it was requested if the company should take over DH in order to recalibrate it’s satellite DH-Sat.

DH was a company founded in the middle east in 2001, founded 62% by UN-funds. It’s original goal was to broadcast free news in the middle east, however, we recently found out that the UN actually wanted lateral free surveillance in the area, to be able to find war-hotspots quicker then before.

This part of the satellite never quite worked out, so the company went on the edge of bankruptcy in early ’04, only sustaining itself with government funds.

However, we could use the satellites thins spectrum analyzer to immediately locate any occurrence of what we called Breakthrough.

Having realized that, we dispatched several of our special operation teams to convince UN officials to drop funding in order for our hostile takeover by the 4th quarter of ’04.

In accordance to out business plan we will have plans ready for the entire calibration by March 1st ’05, and theoretically we could have PH-Sat (the former DH-Sat) operational by the end of the 3rd quarter (after several test phases).

We already have developed a plan about which wavelength to search first, although so far our funding has been way behind what R&D expected.
If the funding goes up to the requested 12.4 Mio. $ we’ll have the satellite aiding our Hazard Troopers by 10/05, give or take 4 weeks. If we continue at 8.6 Mio. $ we might not be able to finish this year.

To what business purposes we could use our monopoly position concerning breakthroughs R&D can not say, we scored the potential a full 10 out of 10 points.

In accordance to marketing and PR, all data concerning the project PH-Sat should remain strictly for internal company use only.

